Consell announces openings in protection of minors, social work and administration
Tuesday, 26 May 2020 11:16

Informacié i ajudes

= Gune

2 s

The human resources arm of the Consell de Formentera reports it has listed two new job
openings for administrative officers in protection of minors and social work. The offers were

posted Saturday 23 May on BOIB, Spain’s official gazette.

Yesterday came with an extension for the deadline on applications for administrative assistants,
an offer originally published 14 March but suspended due to the invocation of emergency
orders. The new deadline is 3 June.

Urgent, temporary or otherwise, all job listings, previously published exclusively on the SOIB
regional jobseekers’ site, will henceforth be advertised on the Consell de Formentera website in
a new job offers section ( https://bit.ly/2Xw8Qte ) and on the human resource department’s
online bulletin board. Visitors to the site will find all relevant information as well as the
application form.
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